MRS. M.C. MIGEL

770 Park Avenue New York 21, New York

20 January, 1953

My dear Dr. Gonzalez:

I heard from Eliana Prado that you were studying in Boston. She was not quite sure of your address, but she has given me the address of Dr. Ortega, which she felt would surely reach you.

If you come to New York, I would, of course, like to see you. I would love to have news of Maria and the family. There is a special matter on which I would like your opinion, even if it has to be only by letter. Helen Keller is planning a trip to Chile, I believe sometime this coming May. The plan is that she should visit Santiago, Valpariso, and Concepcion, and when I heard that you were in the United States and so near to New York, I thought it would be wonderful if the Director of the American Foundation for the Blind, Mr. Barnett, could have a talk with you.

For the present what I wish most to know, is whether by any chance you contemplate a visit to New York.

With every good wish to you and your family for a most happy year, I am, as always

Mise Maye

Dr. Gonzalez c/o Dr. Raul Ortega 447 Purk Drive Boston, Massachusetts